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Dear Sir/Madam  
   
I am writing to inform you of my objection to the proposed development 
between Ulverston (urswick rd)  
and Swarthmoor(park rd). This land is productive agricultural land if I 
remember correctly this is green  
belt land. The effect to the area will cause a build up of traffic in the 
area to an already quite congested  
area. The drains in this area won't be able to cope with the extra load 
on them. This also goes for the  
proposed building of houses by the Lancastrian pub just off mountbarrow 
rd.  
   
I think it has been very sneaky the way that SLDC has done this proposal 
behind everybodies back and  
on the quiet, but then again that is the way SLDC always does things.  
   
I look forward to your response with great interest.  
   
   
Gary Ullock  
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